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From: Trip Pollard
To: Darby, Anne W. - PDR
Subject: PC meeting and more
Date: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 1:02:03 PM


CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.


 
Hi Anne,
 
Hope all is well with you during this very challenging time.
 
I wanted to touch base on the Museum/VUU/VCU BRT station areas rezoning and the impacts it
could have on Franklin Street. Wearing my hat as a board member and public policy chair for
Preservation Virginia, we are very concerned about the potential impact of the proposed changes to
B-4 as part of the rezoning and the impact it could have on the historic fabric of Franklin Street and
on our headquarters at the Cole-Digges House at 204 W. Franklin in particular.
 
I understand this is coming before the Planning Commission on Monday.  Do you have time for a
quick check in later this afternoon or 330 or later tomorrow afternoon?
 
All the best,
Trip
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